
ITEM 
8 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 55 
COUNCIL MEETING Sept. 7 /76 

Re: LET'rER FROM MRS. VIRGINIA STELP THJI.T AI'PEARI:D ON THE AGENDA 
FOR THE AUGUST 30, 1976 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 2(d) 
DRIVEWAY ACCESS TO RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY ON MARY AVENUE 

On August 30, 1976, Council received a letter from Mrs. Virginia Stelp 
requesting that a vehicular crossing be constructed on the East side 
of her property which is located at 6961 Mary Avenue. Mr. Stelp also 
appeared as a delegation on that occasion for the purpose of presenting 
his views on this matter. 

As noted in the following report from the Municipal Engineer, the crossing 
has been constructed at the location that has been requested by Mr. and 
Mrs. Stelp. The Engineering Department made this decision because the 
driveway existed prior to 1965 wnen the Zoning By-Law was amended. 

This is for the information of Council. 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

31 A,u.gust, 1976 ' 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: DRIVEWAY ACCESS TO SERVE 6961 MARY AVENUE (STELP) 

Mr. Stelp appeared before Council at its meeting of 30 August, 
1976, requesting that a curb crossing be provided to the 
location on his property which he has been using as a parking 
area since the former carport was enclosed and made part of 
the house. 

On the other side of Mr. Stelp's property there existed 
sufficient room to gain access to his backyard, but in order 
for him to do so it would have been necessary to demolish an 
outside structure in the backyard. 

In view of the foregoing, I have directed the contractor to 
install the curb crossing at the location requested by 
Mr. Stelp. 

This is for the information of Council. 

~ 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 
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